
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE) wishes to
announce that the list of successful examinees of the 2024 Foreign
Service Officer Examinations (FSOE) - Qualifying Test, which was
conducted by the Civil Service Commission (CSC) on 28 January
2024, can be viewed through the CSC official website
(https://exam.csc.gov.ph/list_passers?othertype_id=9).

The announcement on the next stage of the FSOE will be posted on
the DFA-BFSE website and will be conveyed to the examinees in
due course.

For further queries, the BFSE can be reached through email
address bfse.sec@dfa.gov.ph. END.
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